
TITLE VI

SR 758 at Beach Road PD&E Study

The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with  
various non-discrimination laws and regulations, including  

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color,  
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI  
may do so by contacting either: 

District One 
Florida Department of Transportation 

District One Title VI Coordinator 
Jamie Schley 

801 N. Broadway Avenue 
Bartow, Florida 33830-3809 

Tel: 863.519.2573  
jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us 

Tallahassee Office 
Florida Department of Transportation 

State Title VI Coordinator 
Jacqueline Paramore 

Equal Opportunity Office 
605 Suwannee Street, MS 65 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450 
Tel: 850.414.4753 

jacqueline.paramore@dot.state.fl.us


